
WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
MINUTES 

June 3, 2015 

This regularly scheduled meeting of the Washington Township Historic Preservation 

Commission (HPC), advertised in the Observer Tribune and the Daily Record in accordance 

with the Open Public Meeting Act and posted on the Municipal Building bulletin board and the 

Washington Township (the Township) website, was called to order at 8:27 by Chairman Stokes. 

Present:  Eileen Stokes, Jennifer Gorini, Gregg Forsbrey,  

Absent:  Jim Fitterer, Leah Korbel, Susan Penney, Ed Gagne 

New Business 

 Historic Preservation Conference: Tomorrow June 4, 2015 in Mount Laurel. Walk-ins 

are $100. 

 244 Flocktown Road. The property is on the State and National register and the 

Washington Township stone house survey. New property owners are closing on the 

property tomorrow June 4, 2014. The new property owners will need to demolish some 

of the stone structures on the property because they are in disrepair and are prohibitively 

costly to repair. The property is not in a historic preservation district so the HPC does not 

have jurisdiction over this property.  The stone structures will be demolished on Friday 

June 6. Will need to notify the State that these structures need to be removed from the 

register. 

 Califon Historic Preservation Committee: Califon has formed an advisory committee 

for historic preservation. They have reached out to use our Design Guidelines. We think 

that they can use it as a general guide to create a customized document for their historic 

district.  

 Historic Preservation Awards.  Decided on recipients of 2015 historic preservation 

awards. Gregg Forsbrey volunteered to present the awards at a Township meeting. He 

will let Eileen know when his available. 

Eileen Stokes, Jennifer Gorini, and Gregg Forsbrey unanimously adjourned the meeting at 

10:03. 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Jennifer Gorini 


